
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This month, two groups of Year 10 students have been 
going on multiple trips with our partnership provider, Future 
Frontiers. This involves them having one-to-one career 
coaching from industry leaders at their London offices, 
having follow-up conversations and being given support 
about making the correct post-16 choices. The final 
sessions are next week where students will receive 
certificates for completing the sessions. 

 Shannon-Rose Cork  

 Charlie Eaglestone  

 Emily Holliday  

 Viktoriia Perepelytsia  

 Hayden Bishop  

 Billy Chambers 

The Science Dept were able to treat our Year 
10 Science Ambassadors to a day out to the 
Royal Greenwich Observatory. It was a 
beautiful sunny day and pupils really 
engaged with the exhibits on show 
especially the camera.  They also enjoyed 
learning about 'the expanding universe' by 
plotting graphs in the discovery centre with a 
Dr from Imperial College London. 

 10th & 12th July – Final Year 10 

Future Frontier Trips 

 13th to 15th July – Duke of 

Edinburgh Expedition 

 14th July – Y7 Sports Day 

 

 17th July – Y8 Sports Day 

 18th July -  Y10 (AM) & Y9 (PM) Sports 

Day 

 19th July – Last Day of Term (12:30pm 

Finish) & Celebration Assemblies with 

End of Term Awards! 

We have a pre-loved uniform shop 
here at KTC and we welcome any 
donations from parents. We have 
available skirts, ties, shirts, blazers, 
trousers and jumpers. If anyone is 
interested in any pre-loved uniform 
to contact the school office. 

30 Year 7 & 8 students, and a couple of 10's went to Sadlers Wells to see 42nd Street. 
They took part in the 90 min workshop before the show, and the external organisers 
commented how very well behaved and enthusiastic our kids were. Seeing their 
faces at the interval and listening to their conversations about how amazing the 
production was an absolute delight. 

The purpose of the challenge was to teach students about important money topics. 
They engaged with a range of interactive digital activities and challenges, competing 
against other schools across London. The students were absolutely fantastic, behaved 
impeccably and competed with integrity and pride. In many rounds we came in the 
top 10 of the 120 schools that were participating. Safe to say we will be entering next 
year! Well done to all of the students who competed you were a credit to KTC.  

Please don't 
forget to set up 
your ParentPay 
and 
SchoolComms 
accounts by 
the end of term! 

You have all worked so hard 
during your exams and we are so 
proud of you. We are looking 
forward to seeing you all for the 
Leavers afternoon on 7th July!  

A huge well done to: 


